Page 2,March  continued
Renae stated the HPV movie will be 6:30PM-8:30PM.This is a documentary for youth, parents, and health care providers.  It will be followed by a panel of 3 for questions etc. Then Thursday Renae will do a walk in clinic for shots till 6PM.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Julie stated Relay for Life will be June 2nd at the r olla school. The survivor supper will be the same night at 5:30PM.
Jolene brought a poster for Dunseith Family Fun Night at Dunseith Elementary school March 16th 4:30-7PM. 
Barb introduced a new program called Safe Sleep. This actually started in 1988. She showed a safe sleep environment. SIDS can be an issue and so sleep on the baby’s back from birth on is encouraged. Welcome baby packets are mailed out.
PFS:
Jodie reminded everyone that had signed up last month that the Wyoming survey will be coming soon. She has been working on capacity building and looking for potential stake holders for underage alcohol youth. Names were added to the list. Local conditions were discussed as well.
Next meeting will be April 11th.
Judy Martinson
Secretary

